
 

 
 

 
St Vincent’s Catholic Church 
40 Pickmere Road 
Crookes 
Sheffield 
S10 1GY 
 
21 June 2024 
 
Dear Father and all at St Vincent’s, 
 
We at CAFOD are delighted to present you with the LiveSimply award. 
 
This is a wonderful achievement and a recognition of your efforts to care for God’s 
creation and to live simply, live sustainably and live in solidarity with our global 
family. 
 
Thank you for welcoming our volunteer assessors Jo Woodhead and Shelagh 
Fawcett for a conversation to assess all your work towards the award. Jo and 
Shelagh described the work you had undertaken as “inspirational”, so it is 
wonderful to be able to confirm you have successfully completed your action plan 
towards the award. 
 
We hope you will be able to display your LiveSimply award plaque in a prominent 
place in the church to celebrate your achievements and to continue to inspire you 
in your efforts to live simply, live sustainably and live in solidarity with our sisters 
and brothers around the world. 
 
We encourage you to continue your LiveSimply journey. This might include taking 
the opportunity each year during the Season of Creation to consider what is still 
going strong from your original LiveSimply action plan. Likewise, you might wish to 
reflect on what you can do as parish to build on what you carried out when you 
started working towards the award, as well as how you can respond to changes in 
your community and in the wider world. 
 
Finally, we would encourage you to continue to share your LiveSimply story with 
friends elsewhere in your community so that more people will take the first steps 
on this journey. 
 
Thank you once again for your work to live simply, live sustainably and live in 
solidarity with our global family. 

With our prayers and best wishes, 
 

 
 
Liam Finn 
CAFOD Campaigns Manager 


